
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

 

MEETING DATE:  September 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Update from 17th Street Partners on collaborative work performed at NE 17th 

Street in Redmond 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

None 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

The 17th Street Partners is a partnership between a number of public and private 

organizations that meet regularly to collaborate and strategize in response to challenges 

associated with adjacent encampments, including solid waste and its effect on local 

business. The Partners schedule organized cleanup events roughly once per quarter, which 

offers an opportunity for the community to come together to help build relationships and 

provide cleanup assistance.  

 

Partners include the City of Redmond and Deschutes County, a number of nonprofits 

including but not limited to Mountain View Fellowship, Oasis Village and Shepherds House, 

as well as local private businesses including Fuel Safe and Medline that not only assist with 

cleanups, but also provide dumpsters for the cleanup events.  

 

 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

N/A 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Kristie Bollinger, Property Manager, and other representatives from the 17th Street Partners 

including Linda Cline, Bob Bohac, Stephanie Hunter and Colleen Thomas 


